
Wilstone Community Shop 
Run by the community, for the community 
 
We aim to serve the Community by:  Tel: 01442–891167 

• keeping prices fair 

• Offering a wide range of goods and services 

• Stocking home-made and local produce 

• Being a place where people like to shop and volunteers like to work 

 
 

Promotional feature sponsored by Wilstone Community Shop 

Christmas & New Year 
Opening Times 

How can we help you this 
Christmas? 

We want to help to make the Holiday as stress-free for 
you as possible, so if there’s anything else you need 
please ask one of the volunteers and we’ll do our best 
to sort if for you. 
 
Available to order from the shop: 

• Christmas meats, including turkey, capons or 
chickens.  All from Richard Waller our popular local 
breeder. Available to collect from Christmas Eve or 
for New Year. 

• Speciality Cheeses: Stilton, Beauvale, Cornish Yarg, 
Wensleydale and Lincolnshire Poacher (available 
from 18 Dec) 

• Bread, available to collect Christmas Eve or a date 
to suit you. 

• Our lovely freshly-sliced ham 

• Fresh Cumberland and chipolata sausages 

• Bacon—smoked or unsmoked back, smoked 
streaky 

• Cumberland sausage meat—makes brilliant stuffing 
or sausage rolls 

• Vegetable bags for 1 or 2 persons or family-sized. 
 
Please get your orders in as soon as possible as some 
items have limited availability. 
 

Christmas Eve   7.30 am—1 pm 
Christmas Day  CLOSED 
Boxing Day  CLOSED 
Sunday 27 Dec  9.00 am—midday 
Monday 28 Dec  9.00 am—midday 
Tuesday 29 Dec  9.00 am—midday 
Weds 30 Dec  9.00 am—midday 
Thursday 31 Dec  9.00 am—midday 
New Year’s Day  CLOSED 
Saturday 2 January 7.30 am—1 pm 
Sunday 3 January 9.00 am—midday 
Monday 4 January Back to normal hours! 

Available, whilst stocks last: 

• Handmade gifts by our 
brilliant Wilstone Woolies 

• Homemade luxury 
Christmas puddings 

• Homemade luxury 
mincemeat 

• Homemade Christmas 
cakes 

• Christmas gift bags and 
wrapping paper 

 
We also have an amazing 
hamper full of all your 
favourite goodies, all proceeds 
to the SOCS fund—the draw 
will take place on Friday 18th 
December. £1 per ticket 

Annual Members’ Meeting—January 2021 

Our AMM is scheduled to take place on 22 January 2021.  
Due to COVID restrictions it is likely to be held remotely 
over Zoom.  All details will be sent out to shareholders and 
posted in the shop as soon as they are available. 


